
Please address all correspondence to the Secretary, West Area Committee, Merrylee House, 

 5 Westpoint Business Park, 8 Marchfield Drive, Paisley, PA3 2RB 

Tel: 0300 303 0027 Website: www.spf.org.uk 

 

 

SCOTTISH POLICE FEDERATION 
Established by Act of Parliament 

 

 

 

Hazel Hendren 

Chief Superintendent 

Police Scotland 

Greater Glasgow Division 

50 Stewart Street 

Glasgow  

G4 0HY 

 

 

18th October 2019             

                          

Dear Mrs Hendren 

 

Welfare and Wellbeing Survey Focus Groups 

 

I am writing to thank you and your management team for the assistance given to the 

researchers from Carleton University who attended in G division on the 11th and 14th 

October. I am particularly grateful to Inspector Gerry Bryceland who went out of his 

way to organise the venues and to arrange for officers to be free to attend and take 

part. 

 

The researchers would like to pass on their thanks to the officers who took part in the 

focus groups. They commented on the enthusiasm and professionalism of the 

participants. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Paul Connelly 

Chair  

West Area Committee   


